
 

 
Rabbi Charles Sherman 
 

Rabbi Charles Sherman is a very gifted congregational rabbi with a distinguished career serving 
the Jewish people in many leadership capacities. He has served the Syracuse, New York Jewish 
community for nearly three decades as the rabbi at Temple Adath Yeshurun. Occupying 
national rabbinic positions in many well-known Jewish organizations, Rabbi Sherman has 
earned his good name during the course of his outstanding career. 
 
Rabbi Sherman’s most recent book, The Broken and the Whole: Discovering Joy after 
Heartbreak, addresses a traumatic situation in his own life. Blessed with five children, his third, 
Eyal, was diagnosed with a tumor requiring surgery.  
 
Shortly after the surgery, his four year old had a brain-stem stroke leaving him a quadriplegic 
and voiceless, requiring a ventilator to breathe. The Broken and the Whole, is the Sherman 
family’s remarkable story of embracing life through the challenges and blessings associated 
with Eyal’s journey. 
 


